

Halsford Park Primary School

Manor Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex, RH19 1LR Tel: 01342 324643 Mrs Claire Spencer – Headteacher

officehp@partnersinlearning.co.uk www.halsfordparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 Leavers' Arrangements and Year 6 Celebration

It has been a fantastic year and we are very proud of all that the children have achieved. The production of Beauty and The Beast is set to be a huge success, we are so grateful for all your support.

With the final week upon us, we wanted to invite you to join us for our Year 6 Leavers' Assembly on <u>Tuesday 22nd July at 1.30pm</u>, which we hope to hold outdoors, behind the Early Years cabin. This will be a chance for us to say our goodbyes and celebrate your child's successes this year.

If we could please ask you to complete the Google form, to confirm how many parents/carers will be attending. https://forms.gle/tPAh1k1ZFuvQSLJ76

As it is a regular school day, we will be expecting the children in their school uniform but would ask that they bring in a **spare school T-shirt**. This is so that they can sign their spare one and still look neat and shiny for the Leavers' assembly – particularly for those last minute photo opportunities. Bring a tissue or two!

Furthermore, we would like to reward them with an afternoon of games and Margarita pizzas, along with some doughnuts and ice creams to celebrate. This will take place on **Friday 18th July 2025**.

Please note, this will not be a lunch replacement but an addition to, so please still provide a packed lunch for your child on this day.

Please complete the form below, providing your permission and any dietary requirements. https://forms.gle/CPa9WWixgDTa9y6t6

Kind regards

Mr Busse Mr Stepney

